SUMMARY OF THE MINUTES OF THE PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING OF NOVEMBER 14, 2017

Members discussed the need for increased Parish Pastoral Council membership by both adult parishioners and youth representation.

Members reviewed and discussed suggested long-term goals for the parish's three-year plan focusing, as always, on the financial health and stability of our parish, the spirituality of our faith community, and meeting personal and religious needs of our parishioners.

Members reviewed and discussed the Parish Consultation and Town Hall Meeting to be held in our church on December 13, 2017 regarding the retirement of Fr. Curt in July 2018.

Members closed the meeting with a prayer of heartfelt gratitude for the goodness and love of our parishioners, our welcoming parish, the service of our many ministries, and with a request for continued grace and blessings for our entire parish.

The next meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council will be the Joint or Three Councils Meeting on Tuesday, December 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in Burke Hall.

Jill E. Moskal, CPS Recording Secretary St. Alphonsus Liguori Parish

November 15, 2017